
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates
Weds 24th Sept – Yr 5 Swimming

& 2026 Parent Tours*
Thurs 25th Sept – Yr 4 Swimming* & 

Cross Country (selected children)
Friday 26th Sept- Macmillan Coffee 

Morning 
Weds 1st Oct – Individual School Photos 

& Year 5 Swimming
Thurs 2nd Oct – 2026 Parent Tours* & 

Year 4 Swimming
Friday 3rd Oct - Break the rules day  - in 

exchange for unused men’s gifts, 
sweets & chocolates* 

*Please see your emails for more information

Friday 19th September 2025

Attendance
This week’s attendance figures:

Whole School Attendance:  93%

Class % Class %

Tower 96 Golden Gate 98

Westminster 99 Lions Gate 89

Severn 87 Manhattan 91

Clifton 94 Ikuchi 95

Jubilee 95 Anji 92

Tyne 95 Auckland 86

Amb 94 Sea Cliff 91

The Natural History Museum Around the school in pictures!  

Friday 26th 
September at 

10:00am in the 
hall!

.   

Our Class Pioneers

It has been a busy week for year 6 - the election process is fully underway! Speeches have 
been written and shared and the voting process is taking place! Next week, I will be able to 
formally introduce you to the 2025 - 2026 Head Pupils! On top of this, year 6 have had their 

first trip of the year to The London Natural History Museum. 

Across the school, year groups from years 1-6, have their own pioneer to learn about, who 
has been selected for their qualities, achievements and demonstration of our school values. 
Our pioneers range from Tim Peake in year 5 to Nicola Adams in year 1. Our corridors have 
once again been filled with informative and engaging displays celebrating these incredible 

figures. 

Don’t forget that next week is our Macmillan Coffee morning- do come and join as at 10am 
in the school hall for a coffee and something sweet! 

Year 6 kicked off their new topic, Existing, 
Endangered, Extinct, with an exciting visit to the 
Natural History Museum. The trip served as the 

perfect entry point into their learning, giving 
the children a chance to explore real-life 

examples of species from the past and present. 
From towering dinosaur skeletons to detailed 

exhibits on endangered animals and 
ecosystems, the museum brought the topic to 

life in a truly memorable way.

A big thank you to the year 6 team and parent 
volunteers for making the trip possible. 

As the weather begins 
to change and 

temperatures start to 
drop, please ensure that 
children come to school 
with a clearly labelled 
coat and jumper each 

day. 

https://www.instagram.com/edenbridgetpa/p/DOJBU7OjDag/


CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Jackson Daisy

Lola Keira

Grace Piper

Lilly Demi

Jake Lilly

Cody Summer


